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Voting by mail is safe and secure. Ending our state's long running and successful 

vote by mail program will set a bad example and is not the right direction for the 

future of elections in our country. 

 

Ending vote by mail will disenfranchise voters who are the most vulnerable, including 

those who are sick, disabled, elderly, students, and those who lack the economic and 

transportation resources to show up at a polling place. It increases chances of voter 

intimidation by folks who loiter outside polling locations holding guns, and voter 

disenfranchisement when a polling location is closed due to a threat or simply has 

more voters than they have the capacity to accept on election day. Keep vote by mail 

and let's make it national. Thank you. 


